
Rockwell PreK 
 Supply List for September, 2023 

 

Welcome to Rockwell Preschool! We are looking forward to  

getting to know all of you in the coming school year! 
 

Here is a list of suggested items you may send with your child at the beginning of 
the year. Materials will be collected and shared among the students. With the 
exception of a spare set of clothes, these items are not required – only a suggestion 
of useful items should you wish to contribute. We appreciate anything you can do! 
 

1 box regular crayons (24 is enough) 

3-5 #2 pencils  

glue sticks (large are best!) 

1 set of 8 (fat) Crayola markers 

1 or 2 dry erase markers (thin, black preferred) 

1 box tissues 

2 cans of play-doh 

1 composition notebook (to be used for journaling) 

1 pack of baby wipes or hand wipes 

1 set of spare clothes (labelled; in case of accidents!) 

We also recommend a full-size backpack to bring to school. We send home a folder 
every day, along with any artwork or school correspondence. Bigger backpacks work 
better, especially when you need to add extra clothes, shoes, etc. 

Supplies may be brought during Open House or on the first day of school.  
    

THANKS SO MUCH FOR 
YOUR SUPPORT! 


